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Highway Superintendent Report: 03/16/2021 * Larry White 
 
Most of our time has been on plowing and sanding. 
 
We have refilled one of our woodsheds for next fall and have about enough wood 
on hand for the other one. 
 
We now have the use of a bucket truck and are removing trees and dead limbs 
on several roads. 
 
We are working on the road brooms for next month’s use. 
 
With the warmer weather we have had no water issues. 
 
We have moved all men to day shift with the better weather; but will move them 
around if needed. 
 
I thank the men for a job well done all winter. 
 
 
 

 


